Final details for concert day – Tuesday 5th December
Children
· Please wear full school uniform with warm coat.
· Please bring a packed lunch (no glass or chocolate please) and plenty of water.
· You do not need to bring your homework diary and reading books as usual. 
· Please make sure that you have practiced the songs – especially the ones you need to know from memory (see website).
· There will not be much spare time but you can bring a little activity with you if you would like (no electronics).
Parents
· Your ticket is attached – you will need this to get into the cathedral. You will not get in without it, no exceptions. 
· You can arrive from 1:30pm.
· The service is from 2:00-3:00pm.
· Please come and collect your child at the end of the service. Please make yourself known to me, Mrs Wright or Mrs Lumley before taking your child. 
· The organisers do their best to seat you somewhere so that you can see your child but it cannot always happen due to the layout of the cathedral. Please note, this year the Cathedral are hosts to the famous 13 metre Black Oak Table which will limit seating for parents a little further than usual. The cathedral will be organising large TV screens for parents sitting in the Transepts. Please stay seated during the service due to fire regulations.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]No food or drink will be allowed in the cathedral. 
· You will not be permitted to take photos or videos during the service but you can take photos of your child at the end. 

Finally, please could you inform me if you are not happy for photos to be taken of your child for the organisers to use for their own publicity and for us to use for school website and social media.

We are really looking forward to the service and we hope that you really enjoy it.
